LCCPS Family Engagement

Dear LCCPS Families:

This is reminder of our second part of our school culture training series for parents will
be held an Thursday February 28th from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm in the 3" floor
multipurpose room. This will be interactive workshop. We look forward to sharing and
learning together and we hope to see many of you at the workshop. Please bring a new
person with you to share in this experience.

AGEMDA
Cultural Competency Parent Workshop — Microaggressions
Facilitated by:
Sonya Patlon,
Director of Student & Parent Engagement

*Daycare provide™"

Si tiene preguntas por favor llamarnos.Gracias
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Se voces precisaren de mterpreter esta carta en Portugues, por favor contacten a nossa
escola. Obrigado




